
Use of Student Photograph 

 

Student Name:                    

Dear Parents,  
 
We are sending you this parental consent form to both inform you and to request permission for your child’s 
photo/image to be published on our website, social media, newsletter, or other social media outlets and publi-
cations. We want to celebrate your child and his/her work and maintain good lines of communication with you. 
It is our aim at City Charter High School to ensure that the use of social media at the school is undertaken re-
sponsibly and that the confidentiality of pupils and staff and the reputation of the school are safeguarded.  
 
City High's use of social media helps increase communication with parents and the community and promotes 
the success of our school and our students. Remember that when publishing material we will typically publish 
First Names and Last initial, and that in the case of a close up of a child’s image or use of full name we will seek 
your permission before it is used.  
 
Thank you! 
 
Dr. Dara Ware Allen, CEO 

 

 

 
CHECK ONE:  

 
I give permission for my child’s photograph and name to be used on the City Charter 

High School website, on promotional material or in local media. 

  

I DO NOT give permission for my child’s photograph or name to be used on the 

City Charter High School website, on promotional material or in local media.   

 

 

  

 

 

 

Student Signature                            Date 

                

 

 

 

 

 Parent Signature              Date 


